Heath Renninger September 7, 2017

The Pine Grove Board of Directors reviewed your evaluation and district we are
pleased to inform you that by vote your evaluation and district goals for 2016/2017
school year were satisfactory. The Board appreciates your hard work in starting to make
the Pine Grove Area School District into the best it can be. We have also selected the
goals you gave us in the areas of leadership and finance for the 2017/2018 school year.

Sincerely,
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Dr. Evelyn Wassel
President

Pine Grove Area
School Board
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David Lukasewicz
Chairman
Personnel Committee



